

Private Bag X115, Pretoria, 0001 • 40 Church Square, PRETORIA, 0002 • Tel: +27 12 315 5111, Fax: +27 12 406 9055 • www.treasurv.gov.za

FROM: Mr J Hattingh, Tel: 012 315 5009, Email: jan.hattingh@treasury.gov.za

Ref No: 16/1/2/2/3

Dr. Patrick Sokhela SA OGP Point of Contact Department of Public Service Administration (DPSA)

Email: Patricks@dpsa.gov.za

Dear Dr Sokhela

PARTICIPATION IN WEBINAR: FROM YOUR POCKET TO PUBLIC SERVICES -TRACKING MUNICIPAL BUDGETS

On behalf of the National Treasury, we extend our sincere thanks for your valuable contribution in delivering the opening address at this webinar held on 15 April 2025.

Your remarks on the purpose and objectives of the Open Government Partnership (OGP), as well as South Africa's role within it, set a strong foundation for the session. Your insights helped shape a thoughtful and engaging discussion, contributing significantly to the success of the event.

We truly appreciate your generosity in sharing your time and expertise. It is through contributions like yours that we are able to encourage meaningful dialogue and advance impactful outcomes.

Thank you once again for your continued support on this OGP journey. We look forward to further collaboration.

Yours faithfully

OGALALETSENG GAAREKWE

ACTING DEPUTY DIRECTOR-GENERAL: INTERGOVERNMENTAL RELATIONS

DATE: 25 April 2025

